

Government of Western Australia **Mental Health Commission**

Your ref

: EHW16

Our ref Enquiries : MHC15/24037 Trevor Dare

Telephone : 6272 1200

Hon Ken Travers MLC Chair Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations Legislative Council Committee Office 18-32 Parliament Place WEST PERTH WA 6000

Dear Mr Travers

2015/16 BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING - TRANSCRIPT EVIDENCE

Further to your letter dated 12 August 2015, I would like to make a correction of fact on the evidence I presented, to the Legislative Council 2015/16 Budget Estimates Hearing on 24 June 2015.

Page 3: I inadvertently noted the following:

"That has seen six youth beds opened at the new unit at Fiona Stanley Hospital, with another 14 beds to come, as well as a new youth community treatment stream".

I would like to advise the correct wording should be:

"That has seen six youth beds opened at the new unit at Fiona Stanley Hospital, with another 8 beds to come, as well as a new youth community treatment stream."

Yours sincerely

Timothy Marney **COMMISSIONER**

1**9**August 2015

Public / Interne